Society of Wetland Scientiss
&  Pacific Northwest Chapter

The SWS-PNW Chapter invites you to our next event in celebration of World
Wetlands Day. Join your fellow wetland practitioners, scientists, students and
enthusiasts at the HNTB office in Bellevue for an evening of networking.

The evening will include time before and after the presentations for socializing
and networking, food and drinks provided by the SWS-PNW Chapter. Come and
learn something interesting while enjoying refreshments with your peers.
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Please follow the QR code or
click the link to register by
January 30th so we have a
head count for food.

https://forms.gle/iZQR6nWyQfxb4g5W6



https://forms.gle/jZQR6nWyQfxb4g5W6

